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News Release 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE ON: Date: September 22, 2021 

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL: Jon MacGillis, (561) 233-5234 

Farewell Message From 
Jon MacGillis, Zoning Director 

I would like to thank Palm Beach County for a great 35-year career in 
the Zoning Division. It was a privilege and honor to serve as the 
Zoning Director for 17 years. I enjoyed the daily challenges, 
interaction with county staff, professionals, customers, and knowing 
the functions/duties we perform have a profound impact on the way 
residents perceive Palm Beach County. I am proud of the procedural 
and technical changes we implemented over the years to make the 
Zoning Division role/function/duties more responsive and transparent 
to the public. 

I had the best “Team” of professional, technical and clerical staff to 
support me.  They are all so dedicated to their jobs that they made 
my role manageable. I will miss the interaction with the 
Commissioners, Board Members, county staff, applicants, customers 
and especially my great-dedicated Zoning Team. I thank each of you 
that I had the pleasure of interacting with over the years and wish you 
all the best. 

I wish Lisa Amara, Zoning Director great success in her new role and 
know the Zoning Staff will provide her with the same level of 
excellence they provided me in order to meet the challenges of the 
job. 

Sincerely, 

Jon P. MacGillis 
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